July 30, 2020

Via email to <u>brady.mills@dps.texas.gov</u>

Mr. Brady Mills Texas Department of Public Safety 5800 Guadalupe Street Austin, TX 78752

Re: TFSC Self-Disclosure No. 20.41; DPS Laboratory System (Seized Drugs)

Dear Mr. Mills,

At its July 24, 2020 meeting, the Commission voted to take no further action on the referenced disclosure given the laboratory's corrective actions, the DPS laboratory system's plans to provide guidance and training for the packaging and shipping of case material, and changes to the Quality Assurance Program.

If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided regarding this disclosure, please notify commission staff as soon as possible. Feel free to contact the Commission's office with any questions you may have.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Kathryn Adams
Kathryn Adams
Commission Coordinator

/mka